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STATE OF MAINE WORKFORCE BOARD

120 STATE HOUSE STATION, 45 COMMERCE DRIVE 
AUGUSTA, MAINE  04333-0054

April 10, 2017

Joanna Russell
Executive Director
Northeastern Workforce Development Board 

RE: Local Area Plan
Dear Ms. Russell:
Regarding Northeastern Workforce Development Board’s (NWDB) 2016-2020 WIOA Regional Plan, I am pleased to inform you that your Plan has been approved.

After a review of your area’s strategic plan, we commend your efforts during a very challenging time. The merger of the two local areas that occurred this past year certainly would be difficult at any time. Given the added complexity of developing a comprehensive strategic plan for the new WIOA program in the newly established area, your board has produced a very good document.

We also want to recognize the work you did to include all the system partners in the process. It was obvious that many local voices were considered during the crafting of the plan, which will serve the area well as you work to implement the strategies you all came up with. 

We appreciate your areas continued efforts and look forward to working with NWDB to serve the citizens and businesses of the State of Maine.

Regards, 
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Garret Oswald

Director, State Workforce Board 
Cc: Tom Davis
       Nicole Fletcher  
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Frederick Webber 


Board Chair











Paul R. LePage


Governor








PHONE: (207) 621-5087
TTY 1-800-794-1110
FAX: (207) 287-5292
E-MAIL:  garret.j.oswald@maine.gov
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